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6th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Easter Egg Competition 

 
On Thursday 28th March we will be holding an Easter Egg Competition in school. 
 
School will provide a polystyrene egg. Any other decorating items/art/craft items that the children 
think they may need for their chosen theme, should be brought into school on the day in a bag 
with their name clearly marked. 
 
This is always a fun and creative activity for the children and we look forward to seeing the 
finished eggs. Children will bring their decorated eggs home with them. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs F. Heslop 
Headteacher. 
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